Hi children,

Mr. Murphy here. I hope you are all well and aren't missing school too much! Believe it or not, I miss all of you and am looking forward to getting back to normal school life soon!

Until then, it is very important that you all do your bit by doing what your parents say, staying at home and doing a bit of work if you can. It is a difficult time for everyone so please remember to go easy on the adults! That means trying your best to get on with whatever work your parents would like you to do, with as little fuss as possible. 

If the work is too hard, see if you can get a bit of help from someone or just skip it entirely. Nobody should be getting stressed out with the work we have given. As always, reading is the most important thing you can do. Try and read lots of books either with a parent or on your own. 

Also, make sure you play lots of games and watch lots of TV. You wont hear adults saying that too often! 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Anyway, that's it from me. The main thing I want you to remember is not to worry about the school work if it is too hard or is too much. Just do what you can. 

I will be in touch in the coming days with some extra activities for next week. 

I look forward to seeing you all again soon, 

Mr. Murphy. 

